
 

 

 

Established in 1995, the Coalition of New York State Public Health Plans is an important voice for New York’s non-profit, 
publicly-focused health plans and their members.  All Coalition plans are sponsored by or affiliated with public and not-

for-profit hospitals, community health centers and physicians. 

PUBLIC HEALTH INSURANCE PROGRAMS 

The Coalition represents 8 public health plans serving more than 3 million enrollees in New York’s Medicaid Managed 
Care (MMC), HIV Special Needs Plan (HIV SNP), Child Health Plus (CHP), and Health and Recovery Plan (HARP) programs, 
approximately two-thirds of all adults and children enrolled in these programs.  Over the past six years, Coalition plans 
have extended their services to higher need, more medically complex populations.  Collectively, our plans have been 
responsible for the success of many of the Medicaid Redesign Team’s ambitious initiatives, including the transition of 
more than 20 benefits and populations, such as the pharmacy and long-term-stay nursing home benefits and the 
homeless and low birth weight infant populations, into MMC. They have also worked closely with the State to 
implement new programs, including HARP for Medicaid beneficiaries with significant behavioral health needs and Fully 
Integrated Duals Advantage (FIDA) for dual-eligible individuals with long-term care needs. 

Our plans have decades of experience delivering high-quality services to populations that have traditionally faced 
significant barriers to health care, and they consistently receive high marks in quality of care and member satisfaction. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MARKETPLACE PROGRAMS 

 

For more information, please contact the Coalition’s representatives, 
 Tony Fiori (afiori@manatt.com, 212-790-4582) and Jim Lytle (jlytle@manatt.com, 518-431-6700). 

 

The Coalition has supported State efforts to design, establish, and 
implement New York State of Health, the State’s Health Insurance 
Marketplace, to improve access to affordable coverage for New Yorkers. 
Coalition plans have also played a critical role in the development and 
success of New York’s Essential Plan, which covers lower income 
residents who earn too much to qualify for Medicaid or do not qualify for 
federally-matched Medicaid due to immigration status.  

As of January 2017, five Coalition plans offer qualified health plans 
(QHPs) through the Individual Marketplace and collectively accounted for 
50% of QHP enrollment;  six Coalition plans offer the Essential Plan, 
accounting for 62% of EP enrollment.  
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